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Chelsea Benner

From: Mark Cook
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 9:36 AM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt
Cc: Chelsea Benner
Subject: Hyak FDP
Attachments: Mem_Chelsea_Hyak FDP_01162018REVISED.doc.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Pursuant to your request, please see revised comments from Public Works regarding the proposed final 
development plan for Hyak PUD.  Reviewing recent PUD FDP submittals, it appears we typically get some 
form of topographic information to consider base level feasibility.  Regards, Cook. 
 
Mark R. Cook, PE 
Public Works Director 
Direct line:  509-962-7692 
Cellular:  509-859-6879 
Electronic mail address:  mark.cook@co.kittitas.wa.us 
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